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As you are aware, our Nation is currently facing many challenges related to the 
health and well-being of every citizen.  MCR Safety plays a vital role in this 
situation due to the demand of Personal Protection Equipment which provides 
key protection against COVID-19. 

 

The severe spike in demand has caused a chain reaction that affects our global supply 

chain.  Communications from our manufacturing facilities as well as other partners, warrants that 

we prepare you for a pending changes relative to the products which are in extreme high 

demand. 

Raw material shortages, labor shortages, temporary governmental mandated factory closures, 

limited availability of air carriers (resulting in drastically higher airfreight costs) are some of the 

key drivers.  We are working very hard to minimize any cost increases, but the need to urgently 

get additional stock to meet the needs of the industries in critical situations require us to air 

freight product on a regular basis, and shortages in production availability are driving cost 

up. Furthermore, this could affect current backorders in our system. Once we stabilize the supply 

chain and return to traditional, less costly ocean freight, we will adjust accordingly.  

In the coming days we will announce the specific adjustments across each product line.  Here is a 

snapshot of the products affected: 

Disposable Nitrile, Latex, Vinyl, and Bi-Polymer Gloves 

Headgear 

Face Shields 

Goggles 

Select Styles Safety Glasses 

Additionally, returns will not be accepted for these high demand items. If you have questions or 

concerns, please contact your MCR Safety Sales Team at 800-955-6887.  Thank you for your 

continued support and, most importantly, stay safe! 

 


